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On Wednesday, July 8th, 2015 the Acworth Police Department was contacted in reference to a stolen 

vehicle from the Day’s Chevrolet car dealership at 3693 Cobb Pkwy.  The responding officer was advised 

that at approximately 1400 hours, two black males were seen leaving the car lot in a 2015 Chevrolet 

Camaro SS special edition.  During the initial investigation, it was discovered that a second vehicle had 

been stolen, a 2015 Chevrolet Tahoe 2WD LTZ. 

The Chevy Camaro is described as white with orange racing stripes and grey and orange interior, the 

Tahoe being black.  Both vehicles may have a blue Day’s Chevrolet 30 day temporary tag. 

The suspects could only be described as two black males.  No other information could be provided on 

the suspects or the direction of travel. 

Anyone with information in this case is encouraged to contact the Acworth Police Department’s Criminal 

Investigations Division at 770-974-1231. 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

(NOT ACTUAL TAHOE) 
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